
Attention All Teams, Coaches, Directors     Date: Jan. 25, 2023 
Everyone participating in the Sunday League here has been notified by me, Kyle Armstrong regarding 
the change of the Current Schedule for THIS SUNDAY Jan. 29 to THIS Sat. Jan. 28th. 
If a team does not respond back and/or does not show up for the Re-Scheduled Game for this Sat. Jan. 
28th then that team will either: Owe the KSC the $50 Ref Fees and / or be totally removed from the rest 
of the Winter League Schedule here at Kingdom. 
Please note that the responsible thing to do is to contact me, Kyle Armstrong at 937-321-7995 48 hours 
before your scheduled game if you cannot come or you will owe and or be removed from the league 
Thank you. 


